
CPSC STURDY Act

Ensuring Safety and Compliance: 
Southwest Contract in University Residence Halls

At Southwest Contract, Safety is Our Commitment

We at Southwest Contract are proud to reaffirm our dedication to safety and compliance with the latest 
regulations set forth by the CPSC STURDY Act. With over 30 years of experience in student housing 
manufacturing, we have consistently prioritized quality and durability in all our furniture products.

The CPSC STURDY Act, which took effect in late 2023, mandates higher safety standards for furniture 
used in children’s products, including those found in university residence halls. We are pleased to confirm 
that Southwest Contract has always operated in full compliance with these regulations, reflecting our 
unwavering commitment to providing safe and durable furniture solutions.

Why Choose Southwest Contract?
n	 Leaders in Student Housing Furniture: With a legacy of leadership in the student housing industry, 

Southwest Contract sets the standard for quality and reliability.

n	 30+ Years of Experience: Our longstanding presence in the industry underscores our expertise and 
dedication to excellence.

n	 CPSC STURDY Act Compliance: Rest assured, our products meet or exceed the stringent safety 
requirements outlined by the CPSC STURDY Act.

A Word from Lee Thompson Jr., Southwest Contract:
“At Southwest Contract, safety has always been paramount. We are proud to lead the charge in 
compliance with the CPSC STURDY Act, ensuring that our furniture not only meets regulatory standards 
but also exceeds expectations in durability and reliability. Your safety is our priority.”

For more information about our compliance with the CPSC STURDY Act or to explore our range of student 
housing furniture, please contact us at 866-SWContract (866.792.6687).

Southwest Contract - Your Partner in Safety and Quality


